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10 July 2019 
 
To NSW Government  
 
Re: Submission in support of phasing out battery cages in New South Wales 
Animal Wellness Essentials strongly oppose battery cages and fully support the Animal Justice 
Party in their pursuit to phase out this dated and cruel system of farming 
• Australia is behind the times as Europe phased out battery cages in 2012  
• New Zealand is phasing out battery cages by 2022 
All animals have a right to quality of life and should be provided with a healthy environment that 
includes treated and handled humanely. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Christine Boyd 
Holistic Wellness Consultant 
Animal Wellness Essentials 


